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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Raymore Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing in the City 
Council Chambers of City Hall, 100 Municipal Circle, Raymore, Missouri, on Tuesday 
July 17, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. on the following item: 

 
1. Proposed 28th amendment to the Unified Development Code that         

will will modify 12 provisions of the code, including changes to the            
curb and gutter requirement for parking spaces; sidewalk width;         
street tree requirements; commercial driveway spacing; and       
manufactured homes. 

 
The public is encouraged to attend the meeting.  The proposed code amendment is 
available for public inspection in the office of the Community Development Department. 
For additional information please contact the department at 816-331-1803. 

 
 


